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RE: Parents Evening and Covid Arrangements 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Due to Covid 19, both Mrs Gammon and Mrs Banfield are not able to work this week. This means, 
unfortunately, that the Silver parents’ evenings will need to be cancelled and re-arranged for a later time. I 
have secured additional supply staff to work with Silver Class this week. We have also moved Mrs Basham, 
who the children are very familiar with, into Silver Class this week.   
 
I would also like to ask all parents to wear facemasks at the parents’ consultations this evening, unless they 
are exempt. Teachers will be returning to wearing masks when communicating with parents and when 
meeting staff outside of their phase in communal areas. Parents should also return to wearing masks when 
collecting and dropping off pupils on the school site. This is after very recent guidance from Vicky Head, 
Director of Public Health at Central Bedfordshire Council.  
 
We will also be reducing the frequency of school assemblies as well as further limiting the numbers 
attending. I will provide more in depth details around changes to Covid arrangements once I have had 
discussions with the relevant school governors. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for their continued support and 
understanding during this difficult time.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

 
Mr J Edwards 
Headteacher 
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